
Meetinghouse Approved Minutes 5/2/2017 

Attending: Peter Meyer, Kerry Bourne, Lee Anne Parker, Pat Ballou 

Meeting was called to order at 7:05 

Pat Ballou brought in a finished lap robe/wall hanging quilt recently made by the Ladies Benevolent 

Society and offered it up for raffle to benefit the Meetinghouse renovations.  The committee welcomed 

the offer and will display it at the various fund raisers throughout the year.   

Welcome Center fund raiser is scheduled for June 23rd, the event is being organized by Barbara Bourne 

with community support.  Brookline residents will contribute baked goods and donations from UNFI and 

surrounding businesses will round out what is needed for the event.  We will continue adding this to our 

agenda into June for discussion and planning. 

The committee has received adequate bids for the belfry roof, rental of a 80’ lift machine and balustrade 

repair.  Peter will be finalizing what is needed to submit this information to the Historic Preservation 

Grants Program in Montpelier with the hope we can receive a go ahead on this project by June.  While 

the lift is available we discussed getting an inspection done on the chimneys. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Anne Parker  
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